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Tina Hubert <tinahubert@smrld.org>

SMRLD - Update


Tina Hubert <director@smrld.org> Wed, Nov 18, 2020 at 2:49 PM
To: Board <board@smrld.org>, staff <staff@smrld.org>

Most of the managers met with me today (via Zoom) to discuss our immediate plans. 

Both Library buildings closed to public visits at approximately 3:30 yesterday afternoon.
Johnson Road staff and non-public services staff at Delmar Avenue worked their regular schedules yesterday and
today.
Public Services staff at Delmar Avenue were sent home yesterday afternoon and are being called back to work
tomorrow, Thursday, November 19th.
By tomorrow, all staff will again be working their regular hours.
Staff who have scheduled paid leave may take their paid time off as scheduled.  
Johnson Road returned to curbside service yesterday afternoon.
Details are being worked out for us to provide curbside service at Delmar Avenue.
Details are also being developed for us to provide limited in-person by-appointment-only visits at both buildings.  At
Johnson Road, there will be a limit of 1 customer in the building at a time for one half-hour by-appointment-only
visit per day.  At Delmar Avenue, there will be a limit of 3 people in adult services and 1 person in youth services at
a time, again for one half-hour by-appointment-only visit per day.
Our goal is for all limited services to begin to be available Monday, November 23rd, during our regularly scheduled
weekly hours (other than scheduled holiday closures).
Announcements are being developed to share via our website, social media, and other outlets.
We don't know how long the buildings will be closed to these limited services only.  
Everything is subject to change.

I truly appreciate your care and support for the library and our community.  Your adaptability and resilience during these
challenging times make a huge difference in the library's ability to be responsive to our community while taking extensive
precautions to maintain as safe an environment as possible.

Thank you,

Tina

http://www.smrld.org/
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